
 

URSULINE COLLEGE CHATHAM 
Invites all Grade 8 students and their parents to our 

 

OPEN HOUSE 
on 

Thursday, February 2, 2017 
 

Presentation to begin at 7:00 p.m. in the 
U.C.C. Theatre followed by guided tours. 

 
(Theatre Doors Open at 6:30 p.m.) 

 

 Find out about the variety courses offered 
 Guided tour with staff and school administration 
 See the excellent facilities available at your Catholic 

high school 
 

Ursuline College Chatham Catholic Secondary School 
85 Grand Avenue West, Chatham | Phone:  519-351-2987 

Ray Power, Principal 
 

 


